
 
 

 
From: CRAMSEY@brookspierce.com [mailto:CRAMSEY@brookspierce.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 30, 2009 2:42 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: BLSTA-20091020AAD  
 
 
Per our discussion, please dismiss the above-referenced STA modification application for KBFX-CA.  
 
The station has been made some repairs and it now appears that the modification is no longer necessary.  
 
In the event the modification is still needed, we will refile using the Engineering STA form.  
 
Thanks,  
 
-Coe  
 
 
*********************************************** 
Coe W. Ramsey 
Brooks, Pierce, McLendon,  
Humphrey, and Leonard, L.L.P. 
150 Fayetteville Street Mall 
Suite 1600 
Raleigh, NC  27601 
(919) 839-0300 (phone) 
(919) 839-0304 (fax)  

  

 

Confidentiality Notice 

The information contained in this e-mail transmittal is privileged and confidential intended for the 
addressee only.  If you are neither the intended recipient nor the employee or agent responsible 
for delivering this e-mail to the intended recipient, any disclosure of this information in any way or 
taking of any action in reliance on this information is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this 
e-mail in error, please notify the person transmitting the information immediately. 
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